
 
 
 
 
 
Ms Townsend 
  A restored San Joaquin River will provide a very powerful economic shot in the arm to the 
salmon industry in California. This economic effect would be felt in boat dealerships, marinas, 
bait and tackle stores, boat repair shops and even hotels and restaurants that service fishermen 
who come from far and wide to fish salmon. I urge you to adopt your findings from 2010 and 
require that 60 percent of the river’s springtime flow reach the Delta, in order to support 
restoration of a sustainable salmon population, and to improve the health of the entire delta 
ecosystem. Thanks for your consideration, please do the right thing for the river, the salmon, 
and for California.  
Thanks for your consideration 
 Sincerely,  Jake Fishman 
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